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The intersection of Lane Cove and 
Waterloo Road at Macquarie Park is 
being upgraded  
The intersection is being upgraded to 
accommodate the area's rapid growth as a 
residential, commercial, and shopping district.  

The improvements aim to enhance bus services, 
alleviate congestion, and optimize traffic flow and 
safety for all road users.  

This long-term project aims to ensure the 
reliability and efficiency of transportation while 
supporting future development of the area. 

What work are we doing?  
The project will:  

• Provide a new 170 metre dedicated bus only 
right turn lane from Waterloo Road onto Lane 
Cove Road south 

• Provide a new 70 metre westbound through 
lane on Waterloo Road 

• Extend the northbound left hand turn slip lane 
from Lane Cove Road onto Waterloo Road 

• Extend the left turn lane from Waterloo Road 
eastbound onto Lane Cove Road. 

What has been completed? 
We relocated utilities into a new purpose built 
corridor on the Northern side of Waterloo Road. 
The carpark outside 33 Waterloo is now 
reopened, and underground services were 
implemented across Lane Cove Road without 
disruptions to the road.  

What work is upcoming?  
Work planned to take place over the next few 
months includes:  

• Continuation of utility relocation for 
electricity, street lighting, water, gas, 
telecommunications, and stormwater  

• Begin footpath and driveway construction on 
the Northern side of Waterloo Road 

• Commencing construction of a small retaining 
wall at 43 Waterloo Road  

• Road widening on the Northern side of 
Waterloo Road 

When and where we’ll be working 
• From 2 July to 29 September, we will work 

up to five-night shifts per week, from 8pm to 
5am.  

• Deliveries and minor works will be conducted 
at our site on the western end of Waterloo 
Road. Our day work hours are Monday to 
Friday from 7am to 6pm and on Saturdays 
from 8am to 1pm. 

• There will be no work on public holidays. 

 
What will this mean for you? 
As works continue, several changes will affect 
roads and footpaths. There will be new traffic 
changes and some noise from nearby 
constructions.  
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  
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You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles  

• Traffic controllers and signage  

• Reduced speed limits  

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Some footpath restrictions 

• Adjustments to road configurations 

 

 
Managing our effects 
 

We understand that our work may be noisy at 
times. We will do everything to lessen the 
disturbance, including turning off vehicles and 
equipment when not in use and using non-tonal 
reversing beepers. 
 
 

Location of works 

 
 
Contact us 

 
 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356  

 
MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/macpark 
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